
 

 
From: Naima Hoque   

Sent: 08 May 2023 11:48 

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: Wren application Ref: S62A/2023/0017 objection 
 

Same as for the previous application, I strongly object to the proposed plan. Ref: 

S62A/2023/0017, 

 

This site being here will cause damage to the wildlife. We are always seeing deer and 

other wildlife in this green area. 

In addition this area is not equipped to deal with all the heavy vehicles that will be coming 

and 

going. It is likely to cause traffic further down on the already very busy M11 roundabout. 

There will 

be increased noise and light pollution which will again affect the wildlife as well as us, the 

community. 

There are very few pavements in Great Hallingbury. With the extra traffic that is likely to use 

the 

roads through Great Hallingbury, this will affect the safety of people using those paths. I have 

young children and we like to go out for walks and take them on their bikes. I would be very 

scared for their safety if this proposal was approved.  

There are plenty of other sites that could be used where there is an existing infrastructure 

already. 

 

Naima Hoque 

 

 




